Joint VMD, VPC and Pharmaceutical
Industry Information Event 2019

The VMD will be holding its annual joint open meeting with the Veterinary
Product Committee on Wednesday 25th September 2019. This year, it will be
followed by an information event for the pharmaceutical industry.

As many of the topics discussed at each of these meetings overlap the
interest of our stakeholders we have combined these events for efficiency and
your convenience.

We are currently developing the schedule for the day and we are inviting your
suggestions on areas you would like to see covered.

Admission is free but by ticket only.

Timings will be confirmed once we have the final agenda, but it is expected
that the open event will start at 10am and finish with lunch followed by the
closed industry session. If you would like to attend or suggest a topic,

please contact Diane Taylor d.taylor@vmd.defra.gsi.gov.uk by Wednesday 29th
August 2019.
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